Mark Keely

My name is Mark Keeley. I urge you tonight the shorelines permit for NWIW. NWIW is a shell
company. They don't even have an act of Washington business license number. This has gone on
for too long. Port of Colombia can get a multiple amount of sustainable businesses on the same
footprint of property right now. Thank you.



